
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

I support the Board's work to develop an Agricultural Order that retains key provisions to 

protect public health and the environment along the Central Coast.  Polluted runoff from 

agriculture and farming operations has contaminated too many Central Coast groundwater 

basins and waterways with nitrates, phosphates, and toxic pesticides.  These pollutants 
are highly toxic, and endanger California’s communities and watersheds. 
  
Sincerely, 
Anthony Montapert 
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